
  ATTACHMENT IV 

 
> From: Lynne Clifton   
> Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 12:06 AM 
> To: Miriam Lens <Miriam.Lens@hayward-ca.gov>; Todd Rullman <Todd.Rullman@hayward-ca.gov>; 
Kimberly De Land <Kimberly.DeLand@hayward-ca.gov> 
> Subject: My Resignation 
>  
> I am sorry to say that I must tender my resignation to the KHCG Task Force.  I continue to have 
problems with my back and will have to have several procedures and a recovery period.  I do not feel I 
can properly contribute to the group and the activities. 
> I have enjoyed my time with the Task Force and am proud of the work we have done to enrich the 
community. 
 
> Thank you,  
 
Lynne Clifton 
>  
> Sent from my iPad 
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